
4th May 2020 

Hello boys and girls (and parents too!!) 

I hope you have all been enjoying the great weather with your families and 

getting a bit of work done too!  

Can you believe it is May already? I have been thinking of you all loads and 

especially today as it would have been your Confirmation Day. As I said in the 

text from school, don’t worry because your day will eventually come for 

Confirmation, we just don’t know when yet. However, it is still important that 

you are well prepared for receiving the sacrament. I will be putting up 

Confirmation work on the website each week to help get you fully prepared.  

I’ll also set some weekly Topic tasks related to our 3rd term theme of ‘Are You 

Wise?’ which covers Streetwise, Moneywise and Healthwise, and other ‘project’ 

style activities too.  

And thirdly, there will be activities put up for our’ Leavers’ theme. 

All 3 topics will be covered with weekly tasks and activities in the P7 Home 

Learning section of the Downloads on the school website.  

Try your best to get as many of these activities done and remember you still 

have Maths and Literacy (formal) activities already on the website in the 

Downloads section. 

AR is up and running and targets have been set, so try to keep reading also.  

I really love hearing from you all, so please keep your emails coming, and if you 

send me pictures of the work and activities you have been doing, I can get them 

onto the website for you to see and celebrate.  

I am missing you all very much. I miss going into school and seeing you all. I miss 

all the giggles we have every day. I miss the way you always get me talking so we 

waste a wee bit of work time! Rascals! And I miss the buzz and bustle of our 

busy, bright, hardworking, fun-filled classroom. 

Keep yourselves safe, keep working, keep playing outside, keep reading, keep 

helping out at home and KEEP SMILING!! 

Big hugs,  

Mrs C. 

 


